ASCC Exec Meeting

Date: August 5th 2008

Location: Bill’s Office Downtown
Called to Order Time: 19:45
Number in Attendance:  5
Executive Members: 

President – Bill Anwyll

Vice President – Umberto LoPresti

Secretary – Jason Smith

Treasurer – Colin W. 

Website – Gordon Sleigh
Solo Director – Jason Smith
Rally Director – Ian Pearce (absent)

Race Director – Debbie Miller (absent)
Membership Report:  We have about 140 or 150 members.
Financial Report:  We have money.
Rally Report:  Hasn’t been any rallies, and the Aug 16th rally has been postponed.
Race Report: We had a race and lost $1800.  The August 23/24 race was to be in conjuncture with a Race or High Performance Driving School. 
Solo Report: We had an event at SSW.  Our next event is at AMP and then Greenfield to finish the season.
There is also a SoloSprint at AMP Aug 16th.

New Business:

We should call AutoSlalom AutoCross / AutoX to encourage and promote the sport.  The AutoSlalom Test & Tune should be labeled a “Precision Driving School”.

Swap shop: 
Motion to Adjourn Time:  8:35
First Motion:  Umberto 
Second Motion:  Jason Smith

Jason Smith


ASCC Secretary

